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Thursday, May 26, 2016

For there are three who bear witness in heaven: the Father, the Word, and the Holy Ghost; and these three
are one. 1 John 5:7

WMU News
We are looking for cookie recipes suitable for diabetics. We
will package and deliver the cookies twice a year. Once for
Teacher Appreciation, and again for our shut-ins during the
holidays. If you have a recipe to share, please give it to any
of our WMU members. We would really appreciate it.

The WMU's project through mid June is to provide craft
supplies for the Boys and Girls Club in support of their
summer programs. Linda Enders-Bailey donates a lot of her
time to this program. She will gladly answer any of your
questions regarding support you could provide to this
program.
WMU Monthly Mission Project
Boys and Girls Club Craft Supply List

Construction paper
Drawing paper
Crayons
Color pencils
Glue sticks
Play Dough and Play Dough Molds
Color markers
Paint by number sheets
Glitter

What's Happening at KBC:
The 2nd sailboat rendezvous will be June
4th. A group will sail their boats to a
designated point for a social gathering.
More details to follow...Mark your
calendar now.

Clay
Paint brushes (craft quality
brushes)
Glue guns
Fabric paint
Sea shells
Fabric for making clothes
Sewing items
Mandala coloring books
Beads and jewelry making items

VBS is just around the
corner--July 11-15, 2016.
Mark your calendar.
Volunteers are still
needed.



For May, we are collecting scissors,
sewing kits, safety pins, plastic
spoons and forks in a Ziploc bag.
Please share any suggestions you
have for "practical items" with us.
New ideas are always welcomed.
Please keep in mind the size of the
shoebox and the age of the child,
2-4, 5-9, 10-14.

C
t
n

o
M
o
w
b
C
c
y

JOY will be taking a trip to Williamsburg. Watch for
our annoucements for more information on this.

A new brick order will be placed
in June. If you would like to
purchase one, please complete
a form. Forms are on the table
in the conference room. If you
have any questions come by the
office, or contact Harriet
Dawson for more information.

Effective June 2016, the KBC Food Pantry
will be opening its doors once a month instead
of the current twice a month. We will be open
on the 3rd Wednesday of each month from 1 –
4 pm. Our first day open under this new
schedule will be June 15th. Families that use
our food pantry can only visit once a month.
We want to align our operations to support
their monthly visit. We appreciate your
continued support, without you we couldn’t
provide the excellent service that our pantry is
known for throughout our community. We
always need both Jelly and Syrup. No
donations will never be turned down!

Congratulations to Eddie and his team,
Odyssey of the Minds. They are representing
their school, St. Clare Walker Middle, in Iowa
this week for the World Chamionship. Eddie's
team is going to be paired with a team from
Poland. GO, EDDIE, GO!!!


